
 

 
 

Working schedule for Christmas 2023. 

Office will close on Friday 22nd @ 14.00 hrs and will Re-open on Tuesday 2nd 
January 2024 @ 8am 

We recommend that customers who use our Nationwide domestic freight service 
try to ship by the 18th of December at the latest to receive their goods pre-

Christmas. 

 

We also recommend the 14th of December as the last day for all pre-Christmas 
UK Exports/Imports 

 

On Friday December the 22nd we will be providing a local delivery service only 

 There will be NO COLLECTION SERVICE. 

 

Our office will close at 14.00hrs on the 22nd of December. 

 

On behalf of everyone at DEF we would like to thank you all for your continued 
support and wish you all a happy, safe & peaceful holiday 

 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year 

 

                                                     


